
 

 

All persons attending Centenary Hospital, 
during office hours, either with fever or for 
testing for COVID 19 are requested to go 
directly to the ‘Fever Clinic’ and wait there till 
they are attended to.  

This advice is being given so as to reduce the 
chance of spread of COVID-19 through 
asymptomatic/symptomatic persons.  

All HOD’s are requested to give this notice wide 
publicity so as to help us contain the spread of 
COVID-19  
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